Beijing, PRC 100600

March 23, 2017

Mr. Frankie Wai
President, Organizing Committee
Canada International Children's Art Festival
Suite 201
101 Placer Court
North York, Ontario
M2H 3H9
Canada

Dear Mr. Wai,

I am delighted to extend my warmest greetings for the upcoming Canada International Children's Art Festival in Beijing. The Canada International Children's Art Festival has a proud tradition of bringing together children from all backgrounds through creative arts and has contributed a great deal to encouraging children to develop an interest in the arts, through which they can better engage with the world around them.

A special congratulations is in order as this year marks the Festival's 15th anniversary and I appreciate the organizers' efforts to have it focused on raising children's awareness of environmental issues.

This year, 2017, is another special milestone as we mark Canada's 150th anniversary of Confederation and both youth and the environment are key pillars of the celebrations.

I wish you all the very best for a successful 15th edition of the Canada International Children's Art Festival.

Yours sincerely,

Cindy Termorshuizen
Deputy Head of Mission

